PPCMA Update 09-27-10
Dear PPCMA Members:
Incorporation 
PPCMA has been asked by “Neighbors Promoting Truth” to forward a link to their website to all PPCMA members. A similar request was formally made by the group to PPOA. However, PPOA Board President John McComas, a prominent signer of the “incorporation petition” filed with Hood County, has refused to allow PPOA to forward this link to the PPOA membership by responding; “distribution of your website address via PPOA Email blast would alter the Board’s neutral position on the incorporation issue.” 
PPCMA feels it important that you have access to this information as you consider this important decision for our community. To access the “Neighbors Promoting Truth” website, please click on the link below.
http://www.neighborspromotingtruth.com/
Thanks for reading and helping to "spread the word!"
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